==#sl Podar International School (IB & Cambridge International)

Message from the Head of the School

Dear Parents,

Thank you all for your understanding and patience at what is a very unsettling and
challenging time for everyone in our community. We hope that you and your loved
ones are keeping safe and well. Please continue to follow the official government
advice where you are.

Today | wanted to update you on the arrangements that we are putting in place to continue to support
your child’s education in the coming weeks.

We will be implementing a distance learning plan effective Wednesday, 1st April, 2020 through Tuesday,
14th April, 2020.

Along with this email, you will find the following enclosures :

1. Information on Google Hangouts Meet — a platform for conducting Virtual Class Sessions. You will
receive the invite from the teacher shortly along with all instructions to join the classroom. This
invitation will be made available on a day to day basis via emails / WhatsApp Official Groups.

2. Information on Google Classroom — a platform where the teacher will share all teaching and
learning resources along with tasks for the students to gauge their understanding. You will be sent
a class code OR an invite from the teacher to join the classroom on your registered Gmail Id.

3. Parent Induction presentation — All information related to the functioning of the school and the
timetable to be followed during the distance learning programme will be available here.

Whilst sadly we are required to distance ourselves physically from each other for the time being, we are
absolutely committed to your child’s education and learning. Our entire leadership team, Podar teachers,
IT support as well as back-end support is completely committed to delivering the best to our students
amidst these challenging times. We are certain that we will pave the way ahead when we stand together!
We are leaving no stone unturned to ensure that our vision to achieve globally competent, high performing
world citizens is fulfilled by making sure that every child has access to the best learning experience.

Thank you for your help as we pull together as a community to support one another.

Any information required get in touch with
principal.ib@podar.org

Dr. Mrs. Vandana Lulla
Director/Principal
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